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To the Board of Supervisors,

Legistar Item #22-1090 from the Library Department for a contract for Broadband Services with CTC Technology and
Energy as the California State Library Broadband Services Project coordinators will be a retroactive agreement as
communication with the state took longer than expected.  This agreement provides high-speed networking and internet
access to our library system through CENIC (Corporation for Education Network Initiatives in California).

Warm regards,

Carolyn Brooks
Director of Library Services
El Dorado County
(530) 621-5546
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